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Welcome to Pixie Class. This is our first post of the year. It 

has been wonderful to get to know all the lovely children in 

Pixie Class. We, the Nursery team, are very happy with how 

the children are settling in to their new classroom and our 

daily routines. They are beginning to sit calmly and patiently 

on the carpet and are becoming more confident in 

communicating their needs and interests. 

Our topic this half-term has been ‘My World’ which is an 

exploration of who we are, how we feel and what we like. 

Next half-term our topic will be ‘Transport’.  

In literacy we are reading lots of stories and focussing on 

characters and settings. We have begun Phase 1 phonics 

concentrating on developing our speaking and listening skills, 

which lays the foundation for Phase 2 phonics, when we begin 

to learn the letter sounds, oral blending and segmenting skills. 

Some children who were with us last year will be continuing on 

with Phase 2 phonics. 

In Maths, we are concentrating on number, shapes and 

pattern. Currently we are learning to count out objects 

correctly and identify numerals. 

Thank you so much for your support. We are so looking 

forward to the fantastic year ahead. 

Regards 

The Nursery Team 



 

 


